


6. Although we suspect that some of the reports submitted by the developers
may be flawed our request for peer reviews has been rejected.
 
 

Please take appropriate steps to strongly consider and address the important
issues raised by local residents in the affected areas.
 
Regards
John Massullo
 
 
 
 
 


